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Newsletter May 26th 2020

Welcome back to our Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 students and to all staff  

who came back on site yesterday. All of  our staff  have worked so 

hard to support students and families during this Covid-19 pandemic 

and they should be congratulated on all their efforts. It certainly 

hasn’t been easy but we are so grateful for everyone’s support.

Years 3-6 students continue their home learning remotely till they 

return to on-site learning on Tuesday June 9th (except for those 

students here on-site who are unable to work from home)

The following measures have been put in place as per Victorian 

Government guidelines:

- Social distancing (especially for adults)

- Extra cleaning on a daily basis

- Parents and carers are not permitted on school grounds. 

- Drink taps and our adventure playgrounds have been closed 

(students must have their own water bottle)

- Student temperatures will be checked each morning

- No assemblies, Breakfast Club, Learning Club or Kelly Sports till 

the end of  Term 2.

All P-2 students who can come to school MUST COME TO SCHOOL

Students should be in FULL WINTER UNIFORM on their return to 

school:

Boys-long grey pants, long sleeved green shirt, school jumper and 

black shoes.

Girls-long green pants, long sleeved green shirt, school jumper and 

black shoes.
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Enrolments for Prep in 2021 are now open. Please call our school 
office to obtain an enrolment form if  you want your kinder child to 

start school next year. Interviews will be arranged at a later date. A 
child must have turned 5 by April 30th 2021 to be considered eligible.

Year 6 families should now be finalising their arrangements for which 

secondary school they will be attending in 2021, such as Penola 

Catholic College, Mercy College, or other government secondary 

schools such as Hume Central Secondary College. If  you need any 

help please contact Ms Bretag at school.

Don’t forget to check out our school Facebook page- ‘St. Dominic’s 

Catholic Primary School Broadmeadows.’

Stay safe! From Ms Bretag (Acting Principal) and the staff  of  St. 

Dominic’s school.
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